
Governor Simcoe Graduation 2017 
 
 
Due to a very large graduating class, this year's graduation ceremony 
is taking place at Bethany Community Church on Thursday, June 
29th, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Students will register to graduate in May of 2017 with the Guidance 
Office.  Graduates are reminded that proof of completion of 40 
community hours are due to the Guidance Office by May 15th, 2017 
in order to participate in the 2017 ceremony.  May 15th, 2017 is also 
the due date for students to submit their Governor Simcoe Secondary 
School Student Profile Summary to the Guidance Office in order to be 
considered for graduation awards.  These forms can be picked up in 
Guidance.	


